PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT OUR COMPANIES:

WILSHIRE CONNECTION, LLC

NTC NETWORK, LLC

CURRENTLY DO NOT OFFER ANY SERVICES WITHIN THE STATE OF WASHINGTON. THEREFORE, WE HAVE NO RESPONSES TO THE RECENT TRIENNIAL REVIEW ORDER.

PLEASE LET ME KNOW OF ANY QUESTIONS.

Eric Bender

213 213-8636

fax 213 213-8688

mobile 818 903-8636
